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From: arlene brown
To: Eye, Alison M.
Subject: Fiber optic town hall
Date: Tuesday, June 3, 2025 1:16:28 PM

Hello. With the problem people are having with wifi, and connectivity issues, why do the
meeting virtually? It seems to imply that you actually dont want community input as
connections will be dropping or sketchy at best.

Arlenebrownmd@gmail.com 
Corrales NM 
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